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a PPL company 

Mr. Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 4060 I 

December 18, 201 5 

RE: APPLICATION OF LOUISVILLE GAS AND ELECTRIC 
COMPANY FOR THE REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF A NEW 
DEMAND-SIDE MANAGEMENT AND ENERGY EFFICIENCY 
PROGRAM 
CASE NO. 2015-00415 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

I am writing to advise the Commission that Louisville Gas and Electric Company 
("LG&E") has determined not to file the above-referenced application at this 
time. LG&E will, however, continue to evaluate new and current demand-side 
management and energy efficiency programs and expects to request approval in 
the future of such programs. 

This letter is being filed electronically pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001 , Section 8. I 
certify that the electronically filed document is a true representation of the 
document in paper medium to be filed with the Commission within two business 
days from the date of this electronic filing, and that all materials in the paper 
document are included in the electronic filing. 

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Rick E. Lovekamp 

1 11 

Louisville Gas and Electric 

Company 

State Regu lation and Rates 

220 West M ain Street 

PO Box 32010 

Loui svill e, Kentucky 40232 

www.lge-ku.com 

Rick E. Lovekam p 

Manager Regu latory 

Affairs/Ta riffs 

T 502-627-3780 

F 502-627-3213 

rick.I oveka m p@Ige-ku.com 


